
 

 

For Spring and Fall internships, submit the completed form & a picture of yourself (preferably a 
picture of you at your internship) via email polisci@umkc.edu by Monday of the last week of classes. 
For Summer internships, set a due date with the Internships Coordinator in your 1st meeting. If you 
would prefer your answers and photo be kept private, please let us know. Otherwise, we post all blog 
posts on our Poli Sci Internships Blog so that your insights can help other students. 

 

Name of Intern  

  

Year & Semester of Internship   

                  Yes       No 

Do we have your permission to publish your answers & photo on our Poli Sci Internships Blog? 

 

1. Which host organization did you work with, and why did you choose this particular organization? 

 

 

 

2. What was most beneficial about your internship? 

 

 

 

 

3. What have you learned through participating in this internship? 

 

 

 

 

4. How has this internship prepared you for your future career? 

 

 

 

 

5. What advice do you have for future interns? 
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